
 
 

Memo No.: 32/NOTICE/22-23 Date: 8th August, 2022 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE 
  

This is to notify that college will remain closed on 

11/08/2022 (Thursday) on account of “Rakhi Bandhan” 

as per W.B. Govt. G.O. no. 3268-F(P2) Dated 05.08.2022. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

DR. SRABANTI 
BHATTACHARYA 

Principal 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


